
 

 

 

 

 

After the publication of the agenda for the 16 October 2017 Council meeting, but before the deadline for 

submission of questions, the following question was received from a member of the council.  

The question will be asked under agenda item 5.  

Question from Councillor Peter Collins 

“As income and expenditure on the Green Bin Service is not shown as a separate item in the budget book and 

published in the accounts, how can this Council be sure that charges for this service will be sufficient to cover 

costs?" 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


